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The Gospel 
MATTHEW 13 :  44-52

The 17th Sunday in Ordinay Time - Year A, 26th July 2020

My Intentions

As you listen to the Gospel today reflect on
what Fr Simon is saying. Try to write some of
the words from the Gospel that stand out to

you in the space below.

Before Mass starts, we should think about some of the things that we would like to pray for. 
Jesus loves to listen to our prayers and help us in our lives.

Write or draw in the space below some of the people or things that you want to hold close to your heart this
week.

Satuday 6pm, St Matthew's Page - Sunday 8:30am, St Matthew's Page - Sunday 10am, St Vincent's, Aranda



Jesus said to the crowds, "The kingdom of heaven is like treasure hidden in a field which someone
has found; he hides it again, goes off happy, sells everything he owns and buys the field.‘Again, the
kingdom of heaven is like a merchant looking for fine pearls; when he finds one of great value he

goes and sells everything he owns and buys it."

What do you think the Kindom of Heaven is like?
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Youth ministry is young people
sharing the messages of God with

other young people. Youth ministry
is fun, relevant and faith filled.

Do you want to get involved in
youth ministry?

Calendar of Youth Events

The 17th Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year A (26th July 2020)

Let's look at the Gospel

My Notes and Reflections

Weekly Challenge
Try to pray to Jesus and the saints in the Kingdom of

Heaven this week. Ask them to help you in your life and
watch over you each day.

This space will soon be updated
with a Belconnen region Youth

Ministry Calendar. 

Next face to face youth group for
students in years 3-7 will be held at
Marian Hall, St Matthew's Page on

the 25th July at 5pm. 

Social distancing will be in place
and we hope to see you there

Contact your South Belconnen
youth ministers Sarah and Claire
via email for more information.


